
Headteacher’s	
  Meeting	
  
for	
  Parents	
  

Thursday	
  4th	
  December	
  
9.00-­‐10.00am	
  
In	
  the	
  bottom	
  hall	
  

Our New School 
Q&A 

Parents are warmly invited to come along to this 
meeting with Ms Argent to find out more about 

moving to our new school in January 2015 

Yes – it’s nearly time to move in! 

 

So come along to ask lots of questions 
and find out lots of answers 

	
  

We	
  look	
  forward	
  to	
  seeing	
  you	
  


